
 

           

                 

 

 

Headteacher: Deena Chetty 

Deputy Headteacher: Rachael Alexander-Gordon 

School Business Manager: Sumera Beg 

134 – 136 Downsell Road, Leyton. E15 2BS 

Tel: 020 8556 0103  

Email: school@downsellprimary.waltham.sch.uk 

Web: http://www.downsellprimary.org 

 

 

        

 

 

 

     

  

 

 

         
Friday 10th November 2023 

 
Dear Parent / Carers, 
 
RE: Anti-Bullying Week 2023 
 
Every November, schools across the UK take part in Anti-Bullying Week. This is an opportunity to highlight bullying 
and consider the steps we can take together to stop it.  

 
Anti-Bullying week is taking place next week from Monday 13th to Friday 17th November 
and the theme for this year is ‘Make a Noise about Bullying’.  
 
All classes across the school will take part in discussing bullying and linking it to unkind and 
kind behaviours.  

 
The following is an overview of the key elements of the week:  
 
Monday 13th November  
Odd socks day – send your child / children to school with odd socks on! Odd socks 
day is all about celebrating how we are all different and unique. Parents and carers 
- we would love to see you dropping off and collecting your child/ children in odd 
socks too!  
 
World Kindness Day  
 
Pupil assembly to launch World Kindness Day and Anti-Bullying Week.  
 
Monday 13th – Thursday 16th November  
In class activities linked to World Kindness Day and Anti-Bullying Week.  
 
Friday 17th November  
Parent / carers are invited to our assembly and parent / carer in class information session.  
 
9am - Join us for our celebration assembly where our Reception classes will be sharing a song with us about being 
kind. After assembly join us in classes to learn about anti-bullying from our children. The children will share their 
acts of kindness, the class charter and their poster designs for our competition.  
 
The following week on Friday 24th November, we will announce the winners of the poster competition in our 
celebration assembly. Again we would love to see you there! 
 
 
We are looking forward to sharing our learning with you on Friday 17th November at 9am! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Behaviour Team  

Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow 
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